
My name is Amit Khaira  
 
I have been made aware of the current Human Rights and Anti-Discrimination Bill 2012 and am extremely 
concerned at several of the proposals found throughout that document. I do not even know why we are 
going down this path. In your attempts to legislate anti-discrimination you are actually discriminating! 
Undermining free speech, freedom of association, freedom of religion and natural justice should have no 
place within our culture and this Bill lends itself to all these things. 
 
As a committed citizen to this great nation, and father a of 3 young children, husband to an amazing wife 
and follower of Jesus Christ, I desire for my children to be raised in an environment which is based on 
what this nation was founded upon, sound Biblical principles. I want them to know that they need to 
Love God and Love People, and a big part of love is being able to distinguish right from wrong, to stand 
up for what is right and stand against what is wrong. I trust that my stand against this Bill is an example to 
them. 
 
Sincerely 
 
Amit Khaira 
Concerned Citizen 

 

 


